STATE OF ILLINOIS )
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. e SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ®(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111
May 4, 2016

CERTIFIED LETTER
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Clare Connor Ranalli
McDermott, Will & Emery, LLP
227 West Monroe Street
Chicago, Illinois 60606

Re: Completeness - Change of Ownership

E-019-15 - Metro South Medical Center, Blue Island
E-020-15 - Lindenhurst Surgery Center, Lindenhurst
E-021-15 - Gateway Regional Medical Center, Granite City
E-022-15 - Galesburg Cottage Hospital, Galesburg
E-023-15 - Vista Medical Center — East, Waukegan
E-024-15 - Monroe County Surgery Center, Monroe
E-025-15 - Heartland Regional Medical Center, Marion
E-026-15 - Lindenhurst Free Standing Emergency Center, Lindenhurst
E-027-15 - Vista Medical Center — West, Waukegan
E-028-15 - Edwardsville Surgery Center, Edwardsville
E-029-15 - Crossroads Community Hospital, Mt. Vernon
E-030-15 - Red Bud Regional Hospital, Red Bud

E-031-15 - Union County Hospital, Anna

Dear Ms. Ranalli:

We are in receipt of your letter dated May 2, 2016 notifying the State Board that Exemptions [E-
019-15 thru E-031-15] have been completed under the terms stated in the applications for
exemption. The applications are in compliance with PA 99-0154. Thank you for your
compliance with the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.

Sincerely,

et Qe

Kathy Olson, Board Chair
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board



